
 

 

16 May 2016 

 
 
 
Anthony Jordan 
fyi-request-3948-a40a1c5e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Mr Jordan 

Official Information Act Request 

Thank you for your email of 1 May 2016, asking for the following information under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) which you previously asked for in 2014: 

“Please disclose whether Dr Cheesman, to the best of the 
Corporations knowledge, is associated with or is the director of 
any private vocational/rehabilitation or publicly funded 
vocational/rehabilitation service” 

ACC advises that we were aware of Dr Ben Cheesman’s associations with and 
directorship of private and publicly funded health services in 2014.  

As our previous response advised, you can search for Dr Cheesman’s directorships 
in the New Zealand Companies Register on the Companies Office 
website: www.business.govt.nz/companies 

Queries or concerns 
If you have any questions, ACC will be happy to work with you to answer these. You 
can contact us at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or in writing to Government 
Services, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.  

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our 
decision.  You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, 
or write to The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 

Yours sincerely  

Government Services 
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